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Subject:  Canadian UL Approvals For CNN-E and TLS Series Products 
 
Document# LFPCN_PG0107 
Date: 9/11/2019  
 
This letter is to inform Littelfuse Sales, Sales Support & Customers of the addition of 
Underwriters Laboratories Canadian market certifications for CNN-E and TLS series. With this 
change we will add Canada to the UL certification and new production products will be 
marked with these Canadian approvals.  See below for images of the new marking. 
 
No changes have taken place in the products’ construction or assembly processes.  This 
is simply an expansion of the approvals to encompass the Canadian market. 
 
This will be a running product marking change scheduled as follows: 
CNN-E Series Fuses:  Littelfuse will add the Canadian approval markings on October 31, 2019 
TLS Series Fuses: Littelfuse will add the Canadian approval markings on December 31, 2019 
 
Once inventory has been depleted for each of the part series, products with the updated 
markings will ship from our warehouse. For additional product information please contact 
your Littelfuse Representative. 

 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

  
 

 

Jim McGuire 
Assistant Product Manager, North America 
8755 West Higgins Road /Suite 500 
Chicago, IL, 60631 
jmcguire@littelfuse.com 
Phone:773-628-0708 
www.littelfuse.com  
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